
 

 
 
16th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers        
 
Re: Year 4 trip to Rampion Windfarm Visitor Centre and I360 Brighton 
 
As part of our science week, Year 4 will be visiting Rampion Windfarm Visitor 
Centre and the i360 in Brighton.  
 
Details: 
Trip:    Rampion Windfarm Visitor Centre and i360, Brighton 
Date & Time:   Thursday 2nd February 2023 
Clothing:    School uniform 
Items to bring:  Packed lunch, water bottle, warm and waterproof 
coat, hat, gloves and scarf (if needed) 
Voluntary Contribution: £16.75 
Return to school (later than normal):- 3.45pm 
  
A voluntary contribution of £16.75 is required for this trip to go ahead.  Please 
make your payment via our on-line payments system, ParentMail and also tick 
Parental Consent giving your permission.  Please note that without sufficient 
voluntary contributions the visit may have to be cancelled. 
 
If you are able to help with the trip please let the class teacher know.  We 
appreciate all offers of help but please note you will not be placed in a group with 
your own child.  Make sure that the school has your up to date emergency 
contact numbers. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Parris  Mr Hallam 

 


